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Wednesday 22nd November  

Year 5/6 visit to Floral Pavilion New Brighton for Christmas Panto! 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are very pleased to announce that we have arranged for our wonderful Year 5 and 6 pupils to attend 

the Christmas pantomime at The Floral Pavilion this year! The pantomime is Jack and The Beanstalk and 

we plan on attending the show on Tuesday 19th December 2023. We have a full day of festive fun planned 

for the children - which includes getting the train from Leasowe station to New Brighton, eating our lunch by 

the sea-side and singing Christmas carols as we go! The performance will be in the afternoon and end 

approximately at 4:30pm therefore, we ask that you collect your child from the Floral Pavilion after the 

show. Please remain in the Floral foyer (by the bar area) during pick up time to allow for the theatre to be 

cleared out and for us to dismiss the children to you safely. Please be patient with us, as there may be 

other schools trying to do the same thing. 

What does my child need to bring? 

Pupils will not need any additional snacks or sweet treats, as this will be provided by us as a festive treat! 

Pupils should be dressed in their full school uniform and wear appropriate clothing and footwear for walking 

should the weather be unpleasant.  

The children will need to bring a packed lunch in a named disposable carrier bag. No glass bottles, spoons 

or containers that you would want to be returned, or lunch boxes please. If your child receives free school 

meals, please indicate if you would like a packed lunch to be provided on the permission form. 

How much does the trip cost?  

We ask for a voluntary contribution of £12.50 per child. This is for the pantomime ticket. Payment can be 

made on Parent Pay from Wednesday 22nd November. Please contact the school office if you require login 

details or if there are any problems with payment.  

Finally, all parents and carers MUST complete the form to give their permission for their child to attend this 

Educational visit by clicking on the following link https://forms.gle/HiB1DhCqLZ5va78M8 

Yours sincerely, 

Year 5&6 Team.  

https://forms.gle/HiB1DhCqLZ5va78M8

